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University Executive Group (UEG) Response: Open Letter on Racial Justice 
 
Background 
On Tuesday 7th September representatives of the authors of the racial justice open letter met with 
representatives of the UEG. The meeting was held on Teams and minutes are now available 
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3. Student Experience to arrange a follow-on meeting with USSU on student antiracist priorities 
o DPVC Student Experience, Graeme Pedlingham, with the PVC for Education and Students 

agree to follow up their meeting with the CEO USSU and USSU colleagues to outline a 
mutual agenda for the Race Equity Advocates and Student Connectors programmes to 
operate more sympathetically and effectively. There seems to be an appetite to explore 
different approaches to this work while being open to new creative ways forward to 
ensure the advocacy work of the race equity advocates is not lost. 
 

4. AC (for UCU) and KH (for UEG) to follow up on collaborative approach to race equity training 
across the University. 

o Alice Corble (UCU) met with Kevin Hylton and Sharon Neal (Associate Director HR Culture 
and Inclusion) to discuss current plans for UEG race equality training. The meeting was 
productive as AC presented ideas from the unions’ race equality group established in 
2020. Following this meeting four prospective agencies are being considered to deliver 
race equality and antiracism training for the UEG.  

o These plans also have implications for the wider university leadership team and 
community. 
  

5. Students and staff at the meeting take up the PVC CEI’s personal invitation to further dialogue 
with him on the issues at stake. This invitation is extended to include Sussex Anti-Racism Action 
whose manifesto will be shared with the UEG as part of its antiracism development work. 

 
 


